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COMMUNITY CARE LICENSING DIVISION 

SACRAMENTO CC RO 
9835 GOETHE ROAD, SUITE 100 

SACRAMENTO, CA 95827 
 

 
 

August 26, 2025 

 

Dear Child Care Parent: 

 

The Department of Social Services, Community Care Licensing Division is responsible for 
licensing and monitoring family child care homes.  Our goal is to protect the health and safety of 
children who are receiving child care in a family child care home.  When it is determined that 
there is an immediate health and safety risk to children, the Department has the authority to 
immediately close a family child care home.  This action is called a Temporary Suspension Order. 

The Department has determined that there is an immediate risk to children in care at Musa 
Bagci’s Family Child Care Home.  This is to inform you that a Temporary Suspension Order is 
being served today at Musa Bagci’s Family Child Care Home, license number 343625093, 
located at 11154 Graeton Circle, Mather, CA 95655.  This closure will be effective Tuesday, 
August 26, 2025 at the close of business.  After that date, the facility can no longer operate 
as a licensed family child care home.  I have attached a copy of the accusation, which explains 
why this is necessary. 

We have arranged for Child Action Resource and Referral agency to assist you in making other 
child care arrangements for your child.  Rissa Scott at (916) 369-2322 and Edie Guiterrez (916) 
369-3395 can assist. Both individuals work for Child Action, a Resource and Referral agency 
and will work with you over the next few days to find alternate child care that meets your needs.   

We regret any distress or inconvenience this action may have caused you or your child.  
However, it is necessary for the protection of children in care.  If you have any questions, please 
contact our office at (916) 263-5744 and ask to speak with a Duty Officer or a Licensing Program 
Manager. 

 

Sincerely, 

Natalie Dunaway 

Natalie Dunaway 

Regional Manager 
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